| am writing to ask that you support the above bill. As a concerned consumer, | need to know that the
food source for my family is safe and free of pesticide related products. And it seems that the only way
to be certain, is to make sure there is genuine accountability for the growers.

Please make sure that consumers count first in your vote and not corporations.
sincerely,

Madeleine Drake
Newport, Oregon



